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 Objection

Comments I strongly object to this development because of it's sheer size and the unsuitability of the location for
something of this scale. On this flat rural and residential landscape, with a proposed residential of over
2000 houses surrounding it, how can this possibly be seen as suitable. For context, Sheffield has had a
waste incinerator for years but it is located amongst former steel works, light industrial workshops and
with the background of city centre and high rise flats. To have such a monstrosity at Ford would be
entirely inappropriate as it would stick out like a sore thumb and tower over nearby residents.
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